

## **Herne Bay Sailing Club**

#### Family sailing at its best

www.hernebaysailingclub.co.uk

# 

Helpers Sign up sheet					
Please sign below and mark in the section you wish to do if you intend to volunteer					
	HELPERS FOR EACH GROUP: Please mark				SAFETY BOAT (please tick)
	S for shore crew or G for galley				
DAY					
MON					
TUE					
WED					
Name					

Send Completed form plus a cheque payable to <u>Herne Bay Sailing Club</u> for £15 per child to: Alan Pagden 6 Chandlers Way
Chartham Downs
CT4 7TU



## **Herne Bay Sailing Club**

### Family sailing at its best

www.hernebaysailingclub.co.uk

Dear members,

As in previous years, the highlight of Club Week will be the Cadet Days, which will take place on Monday, Tuesday and Wendnesday. With the huge success of the last few years in mind, if you are interested please remember to book early - entry will be strictly limited to 50 youngsters (up to the age of 18) for health and safety reasons. Please use the form on the previous page to book your children in and send a hard copy of your completed forms and entry fee to Alan Pagden as detailed on the previous page. Alternatively, if you want to pay in cash, you should be able to find me (Alan Pagden) at cadet sessions (Saturday pm) in the coming weeks.

There will be a **maximum of 50** youngsters and in the event that we have too many requests, priority will be given to (1) existing cadets, (2) existing members, (3) relatives of members, and then (4) any others (new members, friends of members).

We will be accepting up to 10 children aged 4 to 6 (i.e. at school in Reception or Key Stage 1) who will be taken out on 'big boats' helmed by adults.

The priority-booking period for cadets and family relatives will end on **Saturday June 22**<sup>nd</sup> (this is a cadets session). Cadets will have priority, but all forms must be back by 22<sup>nd</sup> June with a £15 entry.

Following the priority-booking period, any remaining places will be offered on a first-come-first -served basis to all comers at a charge of £50, which will cover the cost of the event and give them membership for the remainder of the year. The cut off date is 29<sup>th</sup> June.

Please note that all participants must be accompanied by a named responsible adult, Cadets age 5 to 7 must have one-to-one parental supervision and parents/guardians of children aged 8 to 17 (inclusive) must remain on site throughout the day.

This fabulously fun event relies very much on the efforts of the volunteer helpers and, even if you do not have a youngster involved and have some time to spare, please sign up at the bottom of the volunteer sheet on the previous page.

Alan Pagden

E-mail: hbsc.cadets@gmail.com